
 
From: Tom O'Hanlon [mailto:Tom.OHanlon@woollahra.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 4 March 2015 11:29 AM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Subject: SSROC Submission on Ausgrid Public Lighting Proposal 2014-2019 - Attention Mr. Warwicj 
Anderson 

 

 
Dear Sir, 
I refer to a submission made by Namoi Dougall, dated 13 February 2015, on behalf 
of the Southern Sydney Regional Organisation of Councils on the Ausgrid Public 
Lighting Proposal 2014-2019. I wish to register Woollahra Council’s strong support 
for the submission.  
Yours Sincerely 
Tom O’Hanlon 

 
 

Tom O’Hanlon 
Director – Technical Services 
Woollahra Municipal Council 
536 New South Head Road, Double Bay NSW 2028 
p 02 9391 7121  m 0414 980 600  
w www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au e tom.ohanlon@woollahra.nsw.gov.au 
 
Our Values: Respect for People | Integrity and Excellent Performance | Professional Quality Service | 
Open Accountable Communication 
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